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GREETINGS: 

 

It is my pleasure to join with the Pennsylvania chapter of the American Concrete 

Pipe Association (ACPA) to support the week of August 16 through August 20 as Concrete 

Pipe Week in the commonwealth. 

 

The concrete pipe industry plays an important role in the growth and development 

of the commonwealth’s communities. Reinforced concrete pipe and precast are essential to 

providing clean drinking water, solid waste disposal, and transportation infrastructure – 

services that are vital to the health, safety, and quality of life of our citizens. Concrete Pipe 

Week serves as an opportunity to recognize the importance of the commonwealth’s 

concrete pipe manufacturers, who provide a quality, long-lasting, and economical product 

that our citizens rely on every day. I commend the ACPA for its work over the past century 

supporting industry stakeholders and promoting the industry’s significance. 

 

As Governor, and on behalf of all citizens of the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania, I 

am delighted to support August 16-20, 2015, as Concrete Pipe Week. Please accept my best 

wishes for continued success.  
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